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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As part of their enrichment studies, Year 6 have completed a financial capability project. During this they 

have created a business plan to grow £20 into a profitable business in order to raise money for their Y6 

Disco. 

 

On Wednesday 21st June, Year 6 will be holding an enterprise day where they will set up a number of stalls. 

The stalls will either be food and drink or games stalls. All children in Year 1 to Year 5 are invited to bring 

money to school on that day where they will have chance to play a game or buy a snack from one of the 

stalls. 

 

We suggest no more than a few pounds are brought in. 

 

We are sure it will be a great success for Year 6 and the children will enjoy the chance to visit the enterprise 

fair. 

 

 

Mrs Driver 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


